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Metro North Health

Message from the
Executive Director

Redcliffe Hospital

Cang Dang

Dear colleagues
You may be aware of some recent commentary about the Redcliffe Hospital Expansion Project.

| can confirm that the Queensland Government has reaffirmed its commitment to deliver the
Capacity Expansion Program (CEP).

The Redcliffe Hospital Expansion Project has not been cancelled. Any reports or commentary
stating otherwise are incorrect.

The level of activity on the construction site will naturally vary depending on the stage of the
project.

As you may already be aware, a review of the CEP was announced in late 2024 to improve
processes and determine the future direction of the program.

This review is examining governance, project management, delivery, budget management and
stakeholder engagement.

The review's recommendations will inform the future strategy and implementation of the CEP.

Kind Regards

Cang Dang
Executive Director,
Redcliffe Hospital

We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners and Custodians of the land on which our
facilities are built. We also pay respect and acknowledge Elders past, present and the future.
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